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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
REGION XI JAN 10 2024

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF PANABO CITY

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
SGOD-2024-0014

To : Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief of the Schools Governance and Operations Division
All Schools Governance and Operations Division (SGOD)

Subject: ATTENDANCE TO THE PROGRAM BASED IMPLEMENTATION

REVIEW ON POLICY, PLANNING, DATA AND RESEARCH
MANAGEMENT FOR FISCAL 2023

Date: January 9, 2024

In Liu of Ailene B. Afionuevo, PhD, Chief SGOD, who will be attending
an official business in General Santos City on January 18-19, 2023, you are
hereby directed to attend the Program Based Implementation Review on
Policy, Planning, Data and Research Management for Fiscal 2023 on
January 18-19, 2024 at Apo View Hotel, Davao City.

Other provisions of Division Memorandum No. 0573, 2024 is enforced.

For your guidance and compliance.

Officer-In Charge
Schools Division Superintendent

RELEASED
Enclosed.: As stated.
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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
» REGION X1 NOV 2¢ 2023

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF PANABO CITY

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
SGOD-2023-0626

To ©Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chiefs of the Schools Governance and Operations Division and
Curriculum Implementation Division
All Concerned

Subject . CORRIGENDUM TO DM SGOD-2023-0611 (CORRIGENDUM TO DM
SGOD-2023-0573 OR ATTENDANCE TO PROGRAM BASED
IMPLEMENTATION REVIEW ON POLICY, PLANNING, DATA AND
RESARCH MANAGEMENT FOR FISCAL
YEAR 2023)

Date . November 21, 2023

Attached is Regional Memorandum No. PPRD-2023-155 re: the Program Based
Implementation Review on Policy, Planning, Data and Research Management for Fiscal
Year 2023 on December 1314, 2023 at the Apo View Hotel, Davao City. Due to unavailability
of venue and overlapping ol activities conducted by the Central, Regional, and Division
Offices, the said activity will be moved to January 18-19, 2024 Anent thereof, a Virtual
Planning Conference will be scheduled on January 5, 2024, at 1:00pm via MS Teams.

Dr. Enck S. Dalumpines, SEPS for Planning and Research and Mr. Ronmar V.
Jayoma, EPS Il for Montoring and Evaluation in coordination with Mr. Ker Denzel G. Infiesto,
Planning Officer Ill, are enjoined to prepare and submit a presentation following the
prescribed template which may be accessed through https:/ /tinyurl.com/YearEnd-PIR-
2023. Deadline of submission will be on January 11, 2024 through
pprd.region | ladeped.gov.ph.,

For vour guidance and compliance.

RMAN PhD, CESO VI
Is Division Superintendent
icer-In-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

Encl As stated
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